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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Rihanna, Jacob, Abbey, Max, Levi and Archie. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Orange District Athletics 
Congratulations to Riley and Chelsea who 
represented Spring Terrace and OSSA at the 
Orange District Athletics Carnival on Friday. Riley 
came third in his heat of the 8yrs boys 100m while 
Chelsea came fifth overall in the junior girls discus.  
 
 
 

 
Lunch Orders THURSDAY! – Healthy Menu 

Please remember to order and pay for lunch on 
THURSDAY. 

Thank you to Shirley who is picking the lunches up 
from Canobolas High each Friday. 
Our first orders went in on Thursday and we 
enjoyed a healthy delicious lunch order on Friday.  
The children all commented on how yummy it was 
and they liked their choices. Portion sizes for the 
younger ones were too big for some so I will work 
with Canobolas High School to see what we can do 
to make the meals more size appropriate for our 
students.  
 
 Talent Quest at Spring Terrace Public School 
The talent quest will be on again this Wednesday at 
1:30pm. This week we will have Holly, Abbey and 
Chelsea performing. 
 
 

The children had fun doing Cosmic Yoga for wet 
weather Sport on Friday. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

What’s on!! 
Term 2  

 Red Shield Appeal colouring in entries due:  
this Wed 24th May 

 LUNCH orders: Submit Thursday morning 
 Spring Into School:  Next Tues 30th May 
 Diary of a wombat: Orange Theatre 

production: Friday 2nd June 
 School Photos: Mon 19th June (Week 9) 
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Diary of a Wombat production 
The Infants class will be attending a theatre 
production of “Diary of a Wombat” in Week 6 on 
Friday 2nd June.  If you have not already done so, 
please return the permission note and payment by 
this Thursday 25thMay. 
 
 

 
 
Homework Club 
To assist students in keeping on track with their 
homework Mrs Barrett and Mr Scott have decided 
to trial a homework club on Tuesday afternoon 
from 3:15 to 3:45 pm and Thursday lunch time in 
the Library. 
This will be voluntary and parents are welcome to 
come along for the Tuesday afternoon session. 
 

 
 
Book Club Orders  
Orders can be taken at any time but please pay 
online with a credit card. 
 
Commonwealth School Banking 
If you wish your child to bank through the school, 
you may organise your child’s initial bank account 
online or at your nearest branch.  
Banking is usually done on a Tuesday or Thursday 
but can be handed in any time. 

 
 
Red Shield Appeal: Colouring in Competitions 

Thank you to the children who are generously 
supporting the ‘Red Shield Appeal’ by entering the 

colouring in competition. Please hand in your 
completed entries to Mrs Chapman by this Wed 

24th May. 
If anyone else wishes to enter, please call into the 
office ASAP. 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
¤¤¤ Spring Into School ¤¤¤ 

Next Session: Tues 23rd May 
There is now a roster for news. 

________________________________________ 
 

 
 
ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
 
Australian String Quartet with Slava Grigoryan 
Only Performance in Regional Australia! 
6.00pm for 6.30pm – Tickets available through ORC 
Admin and Eventbrite 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 HAVE BEEN BOOKED IN FOR MONDAY 19TH JUNE 
IN THE MORNING 

 
PLEASE SAVE THE DATE !!! 

 
. 


